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• Superintendent Bob Thomas thanked the DEO members and co-chairs for their support of the 
Dec. 10 virtual community meeting, and reminded them that the Steering Committee is nearing 
the end of its original five-year mandate. The superintendent told attendees that he is eager to 
receive their feedback about the future of the Steering Committee and its work.  
 

• Co-chairs Rosa Mar and Tomma Battle welcomed the committee members. 
 

• Director of School Culture Janice Cook provided a “Where Are We Now” overview of the 
Steering Committee’s work. 
 

• Co-chair Rosa Mar and Ombudsman Tammi Campbell introduced a “Where Do We Go Next?” 
activity, and the committee divided into breakout groups for a “SWOT” analysis focused on 
Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities and Threats for the Steering Committee. Each group 
discussed one of the following topics: Academics, Discipline, Culture, Communications and 
Personnel / Staff Development. 
 

• Co-chair Rosa Mar and Superintendent Thomas provided closing remarks. The next meeting of 
the committee will be on March 9. 


